
Dear northern beaches council team,

I, Phillip Perrone as the landlord of 17/1-5 The Crescent Dee Why and a resident of Beacon 
Hill, wish to submit to oppose the planning of the BOARDING HOUSE: DA2020/1597 - 67 
Pacific Parade DEE WHY NSW 2099.

Please do hesitate to contact me here at my email address.

Thank you

Phillip Perrone
Mob: 0403960158

Sent: 24/05/2021 11:10:51 PM

Subject:
BOARDING HOUSE: DA2020/1597 - 67 Pacific Parade DEE WHY NSW 2099 - RE-
Submission against Build


